
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF  COMMERCE AND CONSUMER AFFAIRS  
Pro fess io na l  a nd  Voca t iona l  L icens ing  D iv i s io n  

 
DCCA News Release 

 
     LINDA LINGLE               
           GOVERNOR 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
   
 LAWRENCE M. REIFURTH 
 DIRECTOR 
 Phone: (808) 586-2850 
 Fax: (808) 586-2856   
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  August 28, 2008 
 

STATE ENCOURAGES REAL ESTATE PROFESSIONALS TO TAKE 
ADVANTAGE OF NEW ONLINE CONTINUING EDUCATION SYSTEM 

 
HONOLULU – The Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs’ Real Estate 
Commission encourages nearly 15,000 active licensed real estate professionals 
to view their continuing education information online at:  
http://pvl.ehawaii.gov/rece. 

 
This new system provides Hawaii’s real estate licensees with the ability to view 
the number of continuing education (CE) hours required and earned for the 
current licensing period, their CE history, and to search for future CE courses 
being offered by approved CE providers.  Real estate licensees may also access 
and reprint their own course completion certificates for the current and previous 
bienniums, whereas in the past this was done by the CE providers.  Additionally, 
real estate principal brokers and brokers-in-charge may monitor and view the 
current CE hours, CE history, and license status of all licensees associated with 
the brokerage.  The system is updated daily and is simple to use.   

 
“This new system integrates all parts of the continuing education process, from 
provider course submission and approval to real estate licensee access of 
continuing education information, course offerings, and approved providers” said 
Neil Fujitani, supervising executive officer, Real Estate Branch.  “This is an 
integrated system which will help manage and efficiently serve our real estate 
licensees.”  
 
The development of this online service is part of the state’s ongoing initiative to 
improve efficiency by implementing electronic government services.  Hawaii’s 
official Internet portal, eHawaii.gov, is managed by Hawaii Information 
Consortium, LLC (HIC).  HIC works with the state agencies to enable them to 
conduct state business online and improve public access to government 
information. 

http://pvl.ehawaii.gov/rece


 
Anyone with questions about the new online continuing education system may 
contact the Real Estate Branch at 586-2643. 
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